
 

 

 

 

 

May 7, 1997 

 

 

Ms. Kimberly Newman 

Office of Management and Budget 

725 17th St., NW 

Washington, DC 20503 

 

Re:  Review of National Archives and Records Administration Documents Under the  JFK 

Act 

 

Dear Ms. Newman: 

 

I am enclosing 47 documents (a listing is provided) generated  by NARA for your review under the 

President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act, 44 U.S.C. § 2107 (Supp. V. 1994) 

(“JFK Act”).  I have enclosed a copy of the act for your reference. The documents refer to equities 

that fall within the Office of Management and Budget’s purview. 

 

Please proceed with a review of these documents according to the guidelines set by the JFK Act (and 

not normal FOIA requirements) and respond back to us by June 5, 1997 so that the Review Board 

may consider your proposed postponements. 

 

If  you have any questions, please call me at the number listed above; to the extent that you may 

have questions about the legal responsibilities of the Social Security Administration under the JFK 

Act, please feel free to contact our General Counsel:        T. Jeremy Gunn.  Thank you for your 

cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

D. Sydney Reddy 

Analyst 

 

Enclosures 


